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Comments: Comment on Colville National Forest Plan Revision

 

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Rodney Smoldon,

 

I am writing to comment on the Colville National Forest's Land and Resource Management Plan Revision. 

 

I would like to see you adopt wilderness designations for the roadless areas, including Profanity, Bald Snow,

Hoodoo, Abercrombie-Hooknose, Salmo-Priest Adjacent, Thirteenmile, and Quartzite.

 

These areas provide important habitat and are vital to the local ecosystems. As a Washingtonian, I would like to

see them given the necessary protections they deserve.

 

The Alternative P Plan is probably your strongest proposal, but it needs to take additional steps by ensuring

wilderness designation for all deserving roadless areas on the Kettle Crest, including at least the Profanity, Bald

Snow, Hoodoo, and Thirteenmile.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Mark DeLaurier

87 Cemetery Rd

Oakville, WA 98568

 


